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Minutes from the 5th Transnational Meeting  
This was a virtual meeting held via Zoom on the 13/5/2020 at 9am due to the outbreak of 
Covid 19, at this time all mobilities have been cancelled due to the pandemic. 
 
Present 
Wales – Cath Tucker, Mike Harvey, Emma Payne 
Italy – Savina Moniaci, Santa Macrina, Giuseppe Schiavi 
Catalonia - Judith Reig Fito , Raul Gomez de Pedro 
Germany - Dr. Renate Menges,  Robert Henseler 
 
 
Even due to the Covid 19 outbreak Italian partner collected all activities many of the 
activities and uploaded into the project's website.  
 
 
• Questionnaire needs to be completed by all today. Then the final evaluation can be 
completed. 
• Welsh partner takes minutes from today’s meeting and disseminate to all partners. 
• Today is the last meeting to end the project. 
• The chief coordinator would like us to consider coming to Germany at a later date if 
and when we are allowed to travel. 
• Final Report is due after June 1st – possibly with a 30 day leeway.  
• the German coordinator needs to send a brief report of the drumming workshop to 
Savina for the website. 
• The Welsh coordinator to send a brief description on the sign language workshop 
and the role play activity to Savina for the website. 
• the Spanish coordinator  to send a description of the comics to the Italian one for 
the website and also the comics once completed. Also send to her  a brief description of 
the Art Therapy and Dance workshops that were held during the Barcelona mobility. 
• Ensure all Pillar postcards are completed and send to all partners. 
• Database of activities – to create and share with all partners. 
• the Italian partner will upload all documents to the website. 
• Giuseppe will collate all information from today’s zoom meeting and add them for 
the final video on the website. 
• Wales & Catalonia to provide a brief report on what you have learnt from the Gentle 
Teaching project and what is planned for the future – send to Italian partner and also 
include in the final report. 
• The information we were due to take and share in Germany must be sent to the 
Italian partner as soon as possible – some schools will not have everything due to school 
closures – Partners to send what they can. 
• Wales - Post Ambassador badges and postcards to all partners. 
• Present Ambassador badges when we are able to upon return to school following 
the Covid 19 outbreak. 
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• The Spanish  shared their wall mural of the pillars and principles. 
• The Spanish also shared the Super Gentle Heroes and comic as it is. The comic will 
be completed when able to return to school. 
• Include flight and hotel receipts / booking info in the mobility tool report. 
• All information to be completed by the end of May 2020. 
• Certificates to be uploaded to the mobility tool from this meeting. 
Ewinning pages to be uploaded 
• Savina sent Certificates via email for all.  
 
Meeting closed at Midday. 
 


